
Dissolution of IUPAP Working Group 17 on IUPAP’s Centenary 
 
It is resolved that Working Group on IUPAP’s Centenary be dissolved with its termination 
taking effect immediately. IUPAP wishes to express its gratitude to WG17 Chair, Monica 
Pepe-Altarelli, for the tremendous work done to celebrate IUPAP’s centenary.  

 


